MUSCATINE COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD POLICY

801 NAMING AND/OR DEDICATION OF FACILITIES AND GROUNDS

The Board of Directors believes that the names of district facilities should have special significance
to the community, its traditions and values. The Board of Education will consider naming buildings,
auditoriums, gymnasiums, rooms, fields or outdoor facilities in recognition or memory of deserving
individuals or groups.

When a request to name a facility is made, a committee may be appointed by the superintendent to
review the request. This committee will take into account the traditions of the facility and the
proposed name.

This policy does not include memorial donations for items placed on campus (excluding buildings
and sites. Individuals wishing to make memorial donations to purchase items in memory of an
individual shall contact the superintendent or his/her designee with such requests. All memorial
donations become the property of the Muscatine Community School Districts once accepted by the
board.

LEG REF: Iowa Code § 279.6.
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